From: christinennv

To: Joseph P. Filippi

Subject: Re: St. Board of Health Meet., 8/20/21, 9 am Re: Mandatory Covid Vaccines
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 6:35:51 AM

Dear Sir:

As a current student at the College of Southern Nevada, I believe that it is not constitutionally
right for this institution to enforce mandatory vaccines on all college students. There has been
evidence that these vaccines cause microscopic clots in patients' capillaries, and that these
clots are too small to show up on CT scans, MRI's, angiograms, etc.

According to an article on lifesitenews.com entitled "From Shots To Clots: Considerable
Medical Evidence of COVID Vaccine-Induced Blood Clots", Dr. Charles Hoffe, who has been
practicing medicine for 28 years in British Columbia, Canada, and has given about 900 doses
of the Moderna experimental mRNA vaccine to his patients, states:

"Blood clots occurring at a capillary level. This has never before been seen. This is not a rare
disease. This is an absolutely new phenomenon.”

"Most importantly, he has emphasized these micro-clots are too small to show up on CT scans,
MRI, and other conventional tests, such as angiograms, and can only be detected using the D-
dimer blood test, a standard test that indicates whether blood clots are being actively formed
somewhere within a person’s vascular system.

Using the latter, he found that 62 percent of his patients injected with an mRNA shot were
positive for clotting, not a small fraction that can be easily dismissed."

In this same article, Dr. Ryan Cole, a highly credentialed and experienced pathologist refers to
a recent video presentation "What the Vaccine Spike Protein Does to the Body”. As the article
states: " This video shows a large number of medical slides of different kinds of tissues in
COVID vaccine victims obtained typically from autopsies. Dr. Cole shows many examples of
microscopic blood clots in key tissues, such as from lungs. His detailed work strongly supports
what Dr. Hoffe has found and discussed."

Another opinion in this Article by former Pfizer executive Dr. Michael Yeadon: ""These
COVID vaccines are not safe,” he said. “The gene-based design makes your body manufacture
virus spike protein, and we know, and we’ve known for years, that virus spike protein triggers
blood clots,""

For these and many more reasons, I believe that mandatory vaccines should not be enforced on
all college students, not at this time nor in the future.

Thank you,
Rachel Klein


http://lifesitenews.com/

